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Some Atchison Water Customers Left Without
(KNZA)--A water main break in the City of Atchison has forced the shut down of water for some
customers. 

According to a news release from the city, the affected location is the area of 286th Road between
Pratt and Fremont.  However, some other nearby areas may also be without. 

The City says it's woeking to complete the repairs and will restore water service to the affected
customers as soon as poossible, but there's a chance it could take until early Tuesday evening before
full service is restored. 
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